
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Friday, 16 June 2017 12:09 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: RE: Horticulture Award Review 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Please disregard the previously issued Amended Notice of Listing. 
 
The Full Bench Bench is prepared to vacate the hearing on 2 August 2017 and proposes that the 
hearing date to replace this should be 4 August 2017. 
 
Should there be any issues with the change in date, please inform our chambers. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1966 
 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Kara Sheehan  
Sent: Friday, 9 June 2017 2:02 PM 
To: 'chambers.dean.dp@fwc.gov.au' <chambers.dean.dp@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: lhoulihan@sladen.com.au; chris.mossman@mk.com.au; Paul Dugan 
<pdugan@dmawlawyers.com.au>; emma.macdougal@mk.com.au; Brent Ferguson 
<Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Genevieve Vaccaro <Genevieve.Vaccaro@aigroup.com.au>; 
Kaye Smith (kaye.smith@emalegal.com.au) <kaye.smith@emalegal.com.au>; Tass Angelopoulos 
<Tass.Angelopoulos@nwlawyers.com.au>; Stephen Smith <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>; 
Jason.donnelly@nwlawyers.com.au; Sarah McKinnon <SMcKinnon@nff.org.au>; 
ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au; Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au>; 'Kimberly Pearsall' 
<KPearsall@nff.org.au>; Kylie Dunn <kdunn@dmawlawyers.com.au>; 
roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au 
Subject: Horticulture Award Review 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
Further to the conciliation on 6 June 2017, the NUW confirms that it will not require the following 
witnesses for cross-examination: 

         John Dolonson; 

         Brett Guthrey  

         Derek Lightfoot; 

         Gavin Scurr; and 

         Keith Rice.  

mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:chambers.dean.dp@fwc.gov.au
mailto:lhoulihan@sladen.com.au
mailto:chris.mossman@mk.com.au
mailto:pdugan@dmawlawyers.com.au
mailto:emma.macdougal@mk.com.au
mailto:Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au
mailto:Genevieve.Vaccaro@aigroup.com.au
mailto:kaye.smith@emalegal.com.au
mailto:kaye.smith@emalegal.com.au
mailto:Tass.Angelopoulos@nwlawyers.com.au
mailto:Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au
mailto:Jason.donnelly@nwlawyers.com.au
mailto:SMcKinnon@nff.org.au
mailto:ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au
mailto:BRogers@nff.org.au
mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au
mailto:kdunn@dmawlawyers.com.au
mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au
mailto:stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au


 
The appeal to the full bench of the Federal Court that the NUW’s counsel has been briefed in has now 
been listed for 2 August 2017. In these circumstances we press our request to have the hearing for 
this date rescheduled.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Kara Sheehan | National Industrial Officer 
National Union of Workers 
833 Bourke Street, Docklands VIC 3008 
Tel: (03) 9287 1811 | Mob: 0438 534 769 | Fax: (03) 9287 1717 
Email: ksheehan@nuw.org.au  
 

mailto:ksheehan@nuw.org.au

